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It is my firm belief that floodplain harvesting, particularly in the Murray-Darling basin is immoral 
and environmentally catastrophic. 
 
I would like to bring an article by Michael West Mediato the attention of NSW Parliament on the 
matter. 
 
https://www.michaelwest.com.au/war-for-water-why-the-foreign-investor-advantage-over-
australian-farmers-in-water-deals/  
 
Thank you. 


